
July 20, 2025 

Narcan is not just for addicts and opioid drug users. 

Who else should have it? 

People who take opioid pain medication regularly should have it on 
hand in case of an accidental overdose – Inform your family about 
it! 

Households with both opioid pain medication and children – Little 
hands can get into everything! 

Is it expired? 

The FDA reports that any Narcan produced after January 17, 2024 
now has an extended shelf-life of 3 to 4 years. 

Don’t throw it out – Even ‘old’ Narcan can be  
effective & save a life!  

Get Narcan delivered to your door in an unmarked 
package – Free of charge. 

Use this QR Code to take you to the Next Distro 
Website for Pennsylvania or type  
nextdistro.org/pennsylvania into your browser.  

From the Addiction & Recovery Taskforce:  
Free Narcan 

Volunteers Needed to Plan  
2026 Keystone Conference meeting 

Plans are underway for the next statewide gathering of the soon to be  

Keystone Conference. The event will be held on Friday, June 5 through  

Sunday, June 7 in 2026. Some of the planning team will arrive the afternoon 

of Thursday, June 4 for set up.  Our gathering will be held at  

Millersville University in Lancaster County. This will be a time of worship, 

Being the Church, meeting new friends, and forming new relationships. 

Several committees are forming to plan details for the 2026 event. If you are 

interested in serving on one of the following committees, please  

forward your contact information (name, current Conference, and email 

address) to Shirley Keith Knox at skeithknox@comcast.net. All meetings are 

held ONLINE. 

Volunteers ARE Needed for the Following Conference Planning Areas: 

Worship - Volunteers needed in the following key areas: Visual arts –  

designing and preparing the worship and prayer spaces, music  

leaders.  

Workshops - Assistance needed to identify and schedule workshop  

presenters.  

Display and Vendor Space - Volunteers needed to identify and  

coordinate vendors and exhibits.  

Technology - Volunteers needed to identify, operate, and obtain  

technology for worship, hybrid business meetings, and workshops.  

Mission/Service Project - Volunteers needed to coordinate a  

Conference-wide mission project that occurs at this summer  

gathering.  

Registration Volunteers - Volunteers needed to prepare registration  

materials and assist at registration table at the university.  

Youth and Children - Volunteers needed to identify childcare coverage 

and youth programming.  

Fun & Hospitality - Volunteers needed to coordinate a strong welcome 

upon arrival at the venue, as well as ideas for fun.  

Accessibility - Volunteers needed to arrange signage and coordinate local 

arrangements for golf carts, scooters and other accommodations that 

assure all attendees can fully participate in all events.    

Closure/Celebration Final Meeting  

                           of the PSEC 

Save the date of Saturday, November 8th for the 

final meeting of the PSEC.  The location of this very 

significant event will take place at  

https://yqw8o48ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UCjjHbJoijbxZ_UHvhmGqeZK3KIu8ayBcc6qAUy6Wx-b5agUfKtbozXUketGE2OeFTJHmf1rTIxppoklbVbN30ld268GrLfn-EvL2qeO9XSSXzsX804xpnQjgRylcTtP8DN_jyqdqSVlcphJLr8XNtI8b4khPEcBb3_ZzklrIBA=&c=Dr78J5wKHvjaGgYzeJ4N-Q5DNqCX_wBI-2Hepa0dvaR
mailto:skeithknox@comcast.net

